
	

	

	
15	June	2017	
	
Mr.	Thomas	Schneider	
Chair,	ICANN	Governmental	Advisory	Committee	
	
Re:	ICANN	Board	Consideration	of	GAC	Copenhagen	Communiqué	
	
Dear	Mr.	Thomas	Schneider:	
	
I	am	writing	in	regard	to	the	GAC	Copenhagen	Communiqué	published	on	16	March	2017	(see	
https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/gac-to-icann-15mar17-en.pdf).	On	
12	June	2017,	the	ICANN	Board	adopted	the	scorecard	“GAC	Advice	–	Copenhagen	
Communiqué:	Actions	and	Updates	(12	June	2017)”	in	response	to	the	GAC	Copenhagen	
Communiqué	(see	https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/files/secretarys-notice-
copenhagen58-gac-advice-scorecard-12jun17-en.pdf).		
	
ICANN	thanks	the	GAC	for	its	attention	to	these	topics.	We	look	forward	to	continuing	our	
dialogue	on	these	topics	at	the	ICANN59	meeting	in	Johannesburg,	South	Africa.	
	
	
Sincerely,	

	
	

Dr.	Stephen	D.	Crocker	
Chair,	ICANN	Board	of	Directors	


